
SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 
An OHSAS 18001 : 2007 Certified Institution 

NOTICE : NURSERY I & NURSERY II 

Dear Parents, 

 

We hope your wards enjoyed the recess and you too got an opportunity to spend 

quality time with them. Thanks to your cooperation we have been conducting 

virtual classes successfully keeping the best interests of all the stakeholders in mind. 

 

Please note that the routine implemented from July 6, 2020 will continue for the 

week beginning July 27, 2020. Saturday, 1st August, 2020 will be a holiday on 

account of Id-Uz-Zoha. 

 

Though Classes I to V will have a changed routine from August 3, 2020, Nursery I 

and Nursery II will continue to have online classes on Monday, Wednesday and 

Friday. However, the duration of the period will be reduced to 40 minutes for 

Nursery II while Nursery I will continue to have classes for 30 minutes. 

 

Thank you for always supporting us in all our endeavours. 

 

Principal 
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